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September 

 

APRIL: 
26th: Pre-K Enrollment 
27th: After Testing Fun Day  
29TH:   KHBC Pancake Breakfast 
 

MAY: 
1st-5th: Teacher Appreciation Week 
5TH Track and Field Day 
9th: 6th Grade Graduation 
11th:  Last Day of School/Talent Show 1:30 
 

2nd -6th grade track and field day is May 5th.  We need 

volunteers to help monitor games/events.  Please call or 

email Mrs. Croston at scroston@andersontrojans.org or 

918 694-2463 (text).  Thank you for your help!!! 

All library books need to be in on Friday, April 28
th

.  

Report cards will be held for missing or damaged items.  Sno-

cones will be on sale for $2 on the last day of school April 

11
th

 from 11:00 am to 2:45.  Thank you Sand Lot for donating 

a portion of each sno-cone sold to the library.    

Believe it or not, the end of the year is rapidly approaching.  Outstanding lunch balances are 

due by May 9th.   Also, please remember that there are Trojan Pride t-shirts, hoodies and cups 

for sale in the office.  Come by and get your fan gear!!! 

Keystone Hills Baptist Church is hosting a pancake breakfast fundraiser this 

Saturday, April 29th from 7 am to 10 am.  Adults are $5.00, ages 3-11 are $3.00 

and 3 and under are free.  Please come out and support this most important 

cause.  All the proceeds benefit Anderson Public School.  What a great way to 

support our school, help with a community outreach and meet new and old 

friends.   

 

 

After Testing Fun Day:  April 27th from 1:00-

3:00, for $5.00, students in grades 3rd-6th 

can participate in kickball, basketball and 

dodgeball.  If no activity is of interest, just 

pay to have outside recess time.  All 

students can purchase snow cones and 

drinks from 1:00-3:00 for $2.00 each.  

PROFITS BENEFIT STUDENT COUNCIL!!!! 

 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week May 1 through May 5:  Monday: snack day!  Bring a yummy snack for 

your favorite teacher.  Tuesday: Sugar High! Treat your teachers to a sweet indulgence. Wednesday: 

Thank you day! Please take a few minutes with your child to write down your appreciation and say 

thank you to our wonderful staff! Thursday: Classroom day! Bring a school supply to donate.  Friday: 

Flower Day! Sketch a blooming flower, bring in a fresh flower or even a gift that smells as sweet as a 

flower to say thanks. 
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